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Senator Marshall to host Marysville town hall
(KMZA)--U.S. Senator Roger Marshall will hold a town hall meeting in
Marysville Wednesday evening, September 1.

The Kansas Republican will be at the Landoll Lanes Event Center at 2005 Center
Street from 5 to 6. The public is invited to attend the town hall to learn about
federal legislative issues and ask questions of the Senator.

“I look forward to speaking with Kansans and learning more about the issues
and concerns impacting their lives,” said Senator Marshall. “I value the
opportunity to hear directly from folks in Marshall County so that I can take
their stories and concerns with me when I return to Washington D.C.”

Marshall is currently serving his first term in the U.S. Senate, having been elected

last year to replace longtime Senator Pat Roberts. He was previously the
representative for Kansas’s 1st congressional district from 2017 to 2020.
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